The 5th Congress of the

EUROPEAN ACADEMY OF PAEDIATRIC SOCIETIES





November 17, 2013

Prof Jila Mirlashari Iran

Dear Prof Mirlashari

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, we are pleased to inform you that your Symposium proposal entitled Factors associated with nurses' competence in neonatal intensive care units has been accepted to be part of the Scientific Programme of the 5th Congress of the European Academy of Paediatric Societies.

The session will take place on Saturday, October 18, 2014, 08:00-09:00 at:

CCIB - Centre Convencions Internacional de Barcelona

Plaça de Willy Brandt 11-14 08019 Barcelona, Spain

Tel: +34 932 301 000

Symposia speakers will receive complimentary registration to EAPS 2014. An online registration form will be sent closer to the Congress. (Travel and accommodation expenses are not covered by EAPS 2014.) Symposia chairpersons will each receive one complimentary ticket to the Networking Event on Monday, October 20, 2014. (Registration fees, travel and accommodation expenses are not covered by EAPS 2014.)

We ask that you reconfirm the participation of your symposium and its participants via return email by December 1, 2013. Should you not be able to participate, please let us know as soon as possible.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require further information.

We look forward to hearing from you and to welcoming you to Barcelona for the 5th Congress of the European Academy of Paediatric Societies.

Yours sincerely

Mats Blennow

Chair of the Scientific Committee

EAPS 2014, Barcelona, Spain

Nats Blennon

President of the European Society for Neonatology







